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Dave Koenig < >

Request for Response to Incident Report 

Steven Pellinen < > Fri, Apr 15, 2022 at 5:26 PM
To: info@scrabbleplayers.org
Cc: Dave Koenig < >

Dave,
I concur with John and Judy, a month is reasonable. If you can earlier address the alleged threats of violence against the
community at large, that would be good as it is likely to be of concern to everyone attending tournaments of any type or
jurisdiction.

Thanks, Steve
[Quoted text hidden]


